This is a decision paper.
TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Richard Hughes, Ed. D., Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Administrative procedure (HCAR) 03.27

ISSUE:
The Attorney General’s Office has issued an opinion ()AG 05-006) on the necessity of protecting the property interest in the employment for due process procedures relative to serious personnel actions by the superintendent. The proposed administrative procedure developed by KSBA would provide the school district with the compliance necessary to meet the requirements of state statutes in preserving due process rights for classified employees in those situations.

RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommend that the board adopt administrative procedure (HCAR) 03.27.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
I move that the board adopt administrative procedure (HCAR) 03.27.

